
Fox Point- Bayside School District
7300 North Lombardy Road

Fox Point, WI 53217
Phone: (414) 247-4167

Dear Bayside Middle School Neighbors,

As the location and building design of Bayside Middle School have been approved by the Fox
Point-Bayside School Board and the Village of Bayside Architectural Review Committee,
construction for the new Bayside Middle School will begin Monday, May 15.

Miron Construction crews will be working diligently on the job site to be a good neighbor
throughout construction. Miron crews and contractors, safety fencing, erosion control fencing,
signage, excavators, and more will be on site beginning May 15. Typical hours of operation will
be in accordance with Village of Bayside ordinances, weekdays from 7:00 a.m. - 5:00 p.m.

We know that construction can be inconvenient and disruptive to your daily routine, we
appreciate your understanding and patience as we work to build a new school that will have
tremendous positive impact on the educational experience of current and future Bayside
students.

For everyone’s safety, it is very important to observe all posted signage and stay out of
active construction areas.

Miron Project Superintendent Josh Brzezinski will be your primary point of contact throughout
construction. If you have any questions or concerns about construction, please contact Josh at
josh.brzezinski@miron-construction.com or 920-843-2830.

For future updates on the project, please visit www.foxbay.org
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